
Cathedral High School Class of 1958 
50 Year Reunion 

                    August 1-3, 2008 
Here we are fellow classmates, time to celebrate our 50th, can you believe it!! 
 
Due to the passing of our past Reunion Chair Person, Carol Corey Duncan, this summer, we 
are dedicating this event, our 50th Reunion, to her memory.  
 
Our present Reunion Committee has selected the dates and locations for our weekend-long 
event.  
 
    Friday August 1, 2008 
        Italian Dinner ~ 5pm  
     Location: Home of Jane Gariepy Farrell 
    1350 Spear Street, South Burlington VT 
     Chef: Joan Safford Cannizzaro 
            Heated Pool Available, BYOB 
 
    Saturday August 2, 2008 
       Cocktail Hour ~ 6-7pm 
     Cash Bar 
      Dinner     ~ 7pm 
                  Choice of 3 entrée’s  (in next letter) 
                              Dinner music only 
          Location: Burlington Elks Club 
        North Avenue, Burlington VT 
 
               Sunday August 3, 2008 
                                           Sunday Mass ~ 10am 
                    Location: Cathedral of Immaculate Conception 
                                 Brunch to Follow 
                                Location: Burlington Elks Club 

All classmates present will receive a “Golden Diploma”  
at Sunday Brunch by Rev. Bernard Bourgeois and Susan Cain O’Brien  

representing Rice/Cathedral High School. 
 
                                   Weekend Cost ~ Approximately $60 per person 
 
      Any questions please call:  
           Joyce Desautels ~ 802-859-0415 
                         Barb Dion ~ 802-862-8519 
                Or visit our CHS website: http://www.johnfishersr.net/CHS1958.htm 
 
 
 
We would appreciate your contribution for a gift in Carol Duncan’s memory from our class 

to her favorite charity “Missions for Independence” (see attached sheet).   
 
 
                               We hope you will join us for this special celebration! 
 
                     Your ‘58 Committee 

 


